AlA to Bring
Components for

Barrow Hotel

BARROW — A 40-room hotel
is due to arrive here this week.
Its ‘modular components will be
flown in on Alaska International
Airline’s Hercules cargo planes.

The hotel is a project of the
Arctic Slope Regional Corpara-
tion and will be erected within
‘the next six weeks in downtown
Barrow.

The Regional Corporatnon has
_contracted with Sheffield Enter-
prises, which operates a number
of hotels in Alaska, to manage
the new facility.



